
From: Amungwafor, Binyoti - DNR
To: Johnston, Don (DJohnston@usoil.com); travis@endpointcorporation.com
Subject: Site investigation, U.S. Oil , Milwaukee South Terminal, 9135 North 107th Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, BRRTS

#: 03-41-558241
Date: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 4:20:00 PM

 
 
Mr. Johnston & Manser:
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) reviewed the report, Site Investigation, U.S.

Oil, Milwaukee South Terminal, 9135 North 107th Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin on 06/28/2022.
 
The DNR is requesting the following additional information:

Revise all site Figures submitted to the DNR to show the location of the pipe release including
the submitted cross-section
Show the excavation release point on a map including the cross-section
Present all confirmation sampling results of the excavation that was done on-site.
The DNR will change the BRRTS Case release to reflect the source of the release to Piping
release.

Please contact me at 414.208.5874 or e-mail me at Binyoti.Amungwafor@wisconsin.gov  if you need
any clarification to this additional information request.
Thank you
Binyoti
 
 

P Binyoti Felix Amungwafor
        Hydrogeologist
        Remediation & Redevelopment Program
        Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
        Southeast Region Headquarters
        1027 W. Saint Paul Avenue
        Milwaukee, WI 53233-2641
(()
        Cell:      414-208-5874
(() fax:      414-263-8550
(+) e-mail: Binyoti.Amungwafor@Wisconsin.gov
Web site: dnr.wi.gov
Find us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/WIDNR
We are committed to service excellence.  Click here to evaluate how I did.
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